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Department of Health and Human License No. 21-09702-01
Services Docket No. 030-04886

PHS/ Food and Drug Administration
ATTN: Mr. Louis Schneider

Laboratory Director
1560 East Jefferson Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48207-

Dear Mr. Schneider:

This refers to a telephone contact conducted on November 19, 1990.
|

-The contact was an examination of activities conducted under your license as
they relate-to radiation safety and to compliance of the-Commission's-rules
and regulations and with the conditions of.your license. The contact

;

consisted of discussions between you and Mr. Mike Kurth of my staff. '

No regulatory concerns were identified.

If you have any questions about this conversation, you may contact
Mr. . Mike Kurth at (708) -790-5159. ;

Sincerely,

a

l
Roy J. Caniano, Chief I

Nuclear Materials Safety,,
' Section 2

cc: DCD/DCB~(RIDS) i

bec: D. G. Weideman
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